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Ref. No. …………..        Date: 11-07-2016 
 

FOR URGENT ATTENTION OF HCTA UNITS 

Dear Friends  

As you are aware, UGC Pay Review Committee has been constituted.  This is a 

result of our united struggle and the able leadership that AIFUCTO has given to the 

teachers across the country.  The issue of Pay revision is not limited to our monetary 

benefits.  It has immediate and long term consequences for higher education and the 

working conditions of teachers and study environment of students. Another major issue is 

scrapping of API System as it is a conspiracy to block career advancement scheme of 

teachers.   

1. Keeping in view these challenges, AIFUCTO has given a call that July 14 is to be 

publicized as Protest Day. All teacher units are requested to send a letter (download it 

from HCTA Website) to UGC Chairman on July 14 and further requested to discuss 

these letters in your unit before sending to the UGC Chairman. 

2. Those HCTA local units which have not been able to conduct their elections for local 

office bearers for last two years are requested to immediately constitute their respective 

units and inform the undersigned along with the names, e-mail and contact numbers of 

the office bearers.  

HCTA Zindabad      Teacher’s Unity Zindabad       AIFUCTO Zindabad 

Regards 

Dr. R.P. Saini 

Gen. Secretary 
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For Circulation Among HCTA Members 

Dear Friends 

  First of all, I greet you at the beginning of the new academic session 2016 - 

2017. This session is full of challenges for us all as UGC Pay Review Committee has 

been formed by the HRD ministry.  It is a result of our collective struggles under 

the banner of AIFUCTO and HCTA.  The mass dharna and demonstration of our 

unity on June 6 in New Delhi was so effective that the Central govt was compelled 

to form the Pay Review committee. I congratulate you all and urge you to 

participate actively in the days to come. 

The struggle for getting API system scrapped will continue till this anti 

teacher and anti education provision is withdrawn completely. 

Friends, the implementation of National Pension Scheme (NPS)  in Haryana 

for our colleges has finally come to its logical point.  The state govt.  In its letter 

dated 15.06.2016 (Copy Enclosed)  has instructed all the principals to implement it 

in letter and spirit by sending the share of the management and do other necessary 

formalities in time.  For this, HCTA efforts have been consistent and 

uncompromising.  I congratulate all the members of HCTA for having achieved this 

as without continuation of pension policy, the job security stands grossly 

compromised.  I request all of you to ensure that the principals do the remaining 

work at their level without slightest delay.  

At the level of Universities, HCTA is working hard to resolve all pending 

issues in KUK, MDU, Rohtak and CDLU, Sirsa. 



Regarding, delay in salary, we have met the highest officials to get it in time. 

We have conveyed them how discriminatory it is not to pay salary for months. 

About medical scheme, it has already been taken up with the education minister 

and CM, Haryana.  Our efforts are on, we hope to achieve this major demand of 

ours in the days to come. 

Friends, we have entered a phase of challenges and opportunities, especially 

after the constitution of the UGC Pay Review Committee.  Let us remain united and 

strengthen HCTA and AIFUCTO so that we face the challenges and do not miss the 

opportunities ahead.  Our unity is the key to success as it has always been. 

With fraternal greetings 

 

HCTA Zindabad  AIFUCTO Zindabad       Teachers Unity Zindabad 

 

 

Regards  

Dr. R.P. Saini 

Gen. Secretary  


